New Mexico Wool Growers, Inc.
PO Box 7520
Albugquerque, NM 87194
Phone: 505.247.0584 / Fax: 505.842.1766
Email: pmwgi@nmagriculture.org

September 25, 2018

Representative Paul Gosar
2057 Rayburn HOB
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Paul Gosar:

The New Mexico Wool Growers Inc. is pleased to join countless groups across the nation in
supporting your legislative package addressing the Endangered Species Act. The nation,
particularly in the West, is in dire need of relief from the unintended consequences of the
application of the Act.

We greatly appreciate you, your staff and your work.

incerely,

—_—— ———
Bronson Comn

NMWGI President



